
Open Days at Ruskin Mill 

College 
All our locations welcome potential students and professional colleagues to 
our open days, which are held throughout the year. There are only 4 student 
places (plus their parents/carers and associated professionals) available at 
each open day, so please ensure you book a place asap. 

The group will be taken on a short tour of the college by a member of staff 
and meet with tutors and support teams. There will also be an opportunity to 
discuss individual student needs, the admissions process, and any other 
queries you may have. 

Upcoming Open Days: 

Thursday 16th November – 9.30am to 12.30pm 
Thursday 25th January – 9.30am to 12.30pm 
Thursday 22nd February – 9.30am to 12.30pm 
Thursday 21st March – 9.30am to 12.30pm 

To book a place, or for more information, please contact Lyn Meredith on 
01453 837502 or at lyn.meredith@rmt.org 
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